
 

 

 
 

(For children living with Cognitive and/or Physical disabilities) 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian, 
 
The Little Wranglers Rodeo Committee cordially invites you and your child to attend the Little 
Wranglers Rodeo, to be held on September 19, 2020 from 12:30pm – 3:30pm at the Pasadena 
Livestock Show and Rodeo fairgrounds. Pre-Registration ends Sept. 14th, 2020. 
 
Our goal is to provide each of these children with deserving attention on this very special day, so 
pre-registration is of utmost importance. 

Registration will be coordinated through the Pasadena Multi-Purpose Recreation Center, 
(formerly the Verne Cox Center).  You can register your child by visiting the center at 5200 
Burke Road, Pasadena 77504, or by calling 281-487-1755.  
 
If your child is not affiliated with the Pasadena MRC, please email our registration 
committee his/her name, age, school, and parent contact information to 
LittleWranglerRegistration@yahoo.com. If you have any questions, please contact the 
Pasadena Livestock Show and Rodeo office at 281-487-0240 and they will get you in 
contact with the Director/General Chairman over the committee. 
 

Itinerary for Sept. 19, 2020 
Check in   12:00 p.m.               Rodeo Arena 
Activities     12:30 p.m. to 3:30 p.m. Rodeo Arena 
 

Upon check-in at the fairgrounds, each participant will receive a goody bag and a Little 
Wranglers Rodeo badge. We ask that each participant visibly wear this badge to assist us in 
identifying him/her. 
 
We will have several fun activities such as horseback riding, stick horse barrel races, bean bag 
toss, sawhorse bull riding and much more. We will also have an interactive petting zoo across 
from the arena. Your child can participate in each activity as many times as he/she would like.  
 
Little Wrangler Rodeo participants will receive a belt buckle to commemorate his or her fun filled 
day at the rodeo. Please remember all give-a-ways are subject to availability. 
 
Sincerely, 
Cody Barker 
Director  
Pasadena Livestock Show & Rodeo 
 
"This activity is not related to or sponsored by the School District. The School District neither endorses nor sponsors 
the organization or activity represented in this material. The distribution or display of this material is provided as a 
community service." Due to limited space and time constraints, we ask that only children living with cognitive and/or 
physical disabilities participate. 


